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~REMINGTON ARMS COMPANY, INC. 
Ad Hoc Firearms Product Committee 

TO: J.H. CH.AMBERS 
W. H. FORSON, JR • .­
J.P. LINDE / 
J.S. MARTIN 
T. W. RAWSON 

Bridgeport, Connecticut 
November 29, 1982 

FROM; R.E. FIELITZ ec:.?'1!f' 
REPORT ON AD HOC FIREARM PRODUCTS COMMITTEE 

Just a note of thanks for your participation on our Committee. 
On 11/17 I had the opportunity to review for the Staff the 
results of our efforts. I used the attachments contained in 
Tom Rawson's memo of 10/11/82,of which you have a copy. Our 
ideas were very well received and Ed Barrett asked me to pass 
along his thanks. 

Marketing is presently reviewing our list of ideas and will 
respond. It was decided in the meeting to move ahead as soon 
as possible on the new chamberings for. the XP-100 and to adopt 
our suggestions to drop selected M-700 scope block and sights 
and slings. In addition, the staff wants to see the sample 
of long eye relief scope mounted for slug guns. 

We successfully generated a great deal of discussion and 
thought about our ideas and I am sure that we will see many 
of them implemented. Thanks again for your help. 
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